
               
 

 

 

 

Dear applicant,  
 
We are seeking to appoint a EYFS teacher to join our team to cover a maternity 
leave. Are you passionate about improving outcomes for children? Do you have a 
love of early years education? 
Do you want to be part of a school that is on an exciting journey moving out of 
‘’Requires Improvement’ to be ‘Outstanding’? 
If so, Forton Primary School is the school for YOU! 
 
This post is open to all teachers at all stages in their career and the salary and 
responsibilities will reflect this.  
 
We are looking for a classroom teacher who: 

 Can demonstrate outstanding teaching practice 

 Has high expectations of pupil progress and attainment 

 Is passionate about teaching and is able to engage, motivate and challenge 

pupils 

 Has good organisational skills and is always well prepared. 

 Is reflective about their performance and seeks advice when needed 

 Has good interpersonal skills and enjoys being part of a team 

 Wishes to participate fully in all aspects of school life 

 Enjoys their work, has a good sense of humour and is open and flexible to 

new ideas. 

 

We can offer you: 

 Opportunities for high quality CPD tailored specifically to individuals 

 The opportunity to work along a dedicated team of professionals, supportive 

parents and an effective governing body 

 Enthusiastic, motivated and friendly pupils 

 

CHILD PROTECTION POLICY STATEMENT 
 
In this school, the welfare of the child is paramount. This school is committed to 
safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people and expects 
all staff and volunteers to share this commitment.  
 
All staff should understand their responsibility to safeguarding and promoting the 
welfare of children and young people. Staff are responsible for their own actions and 
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behaviour and should avoid any conduct which would lead any reasonable person to 
question their motivation and intentions. Staff should work, and be seen to work, in 
an open and transparent way. 
 
Attitudes towards promoting and safeguarding the welfare of children and young 
people will be scrutinised during the selection process for the post that you have 
applied for. If you are appointed to this post, information in relation to safeguarding 
and protecting children and young people will be provided at induction. This 
practical guidance for safe working practice will provide information about which 
behaviours constitute safe practice and which behaviours should be avoided. 
 
We warmly recommend that you visit our school and meet the team.  
Phone the office 01524 791188 to book a convenient time. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
 
Mrs Lorna Boase 
Headteacher 


